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NDHSRA Meeting 

Topic: National Camping Spots 

June 6, 2024, 8:30pm CST 

Via Zoom 

 

 
Members present: Chad Miller, Ryan Riehl, Kasey Erickson, Cody Frei, 
Clancy Hornberger, Russ Homelvig, Kathy Mavity, Ryan Madison, Nancy 
Klatt, Kami Kling, Brent Earsley, Kenzie Homelvig, Kami Kling, Ryan 
Madison, JB Pauley, Craig Maley, Dawn Martin, Kassidy Marschner, and 
Tammy Backhaus 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Chad Miller at 8:32 pm.  
 
Chad explained that we “generally” need 50 spots for camping at nationals. 
In Rock Springs we are only allotted 30 electrical hookups, but dry camping 
spots are also available. Craig was looking into generators for the ND Dry 
Campers. Craig was going to check with the Fair Board in Williston to see if 
they will lease Craig the electrical spider boxes they have, if we go that 
route.  
 
Chad asked what the difference in pricing between electric and dry 
camping and it is $395.50 for electric and $197.75 for dry camping. Chad 
asked Craig if he knew if there is water close by? He replied there are a 
couple water spickets in the area. There will be honey wagons available to 
call for septic dumping. Additional discussion regarding the cost of renting 
generators and it was believed the cost to be around $3,000. Kami 
suggested we reach out to Freedom Oil Field who has been a Killdeer 
Rodeo sponsor for years and is based out of Rock Springs. That we reach 
out to them to see if they have generators available for Team ND. Kami will 
get Craig the contact information.  
 
Chad asked the board how we should decide who gets electrical and dry 
camping spots. Chad quoted a motion from minutes dated November 17, 
2019, that seniors get electric spots, and the rest of the spots were drawn. 
Craig feels strongly that the queen should receive a spot. Chad would like 
whatever is decided to be placed into the NDHSRA Policy Manual. 
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Ryan Madison made a motion to give the queen a spot, then the seniors, 
after that to ask for any volunteers, and the rest be drawn. Dawn seconded 
the motion. Chad asked if anyone was opposed? There being no 
opposition the motion carried.  
 
Ryan R. asked Craig when he would hear back from the fair board about 
generators. Craig said he hoped to get that all sewed up this week. He was 
going to send us a group text to let us know what it would cost and that if 
he was able to rent the Williston Fair Board’s generators, he would be 
responsible for hauling them to Rock Springs. 
 
Craig asked if anyone had names for the National Memorial night. Tammy 
suggested Rex Cook.  
 
There being no further business to discuss, Ryan M motioned to adjourn 
the meeting at 8:21 pm. Craig seconded. Motion carried and meeting was 
adjourned.  
  


